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1. What resources do you anticipate your agency requiring to implement the law? 

NRC estimated resource needs are provided in the following table from the agency’s DATA 
Act Implementation Plan, dated August 2016.  There are no known changes at this time. 

 

2. Most agencies are required to come into compliance with the law by May 2017.  Do 
you anticipate meeting this deadline? 

 
Yes, the NRC anticipates it will meet the deadline.  

 
3. What challenges has your agency confronted to date, or do you anticipate 

confronting, in implementing the law? 

The biggest challenge to date was the delay in receiving the final requirements and file 
formats from the Department of Treasury and the Office of Management and Budget.  New 
or changing requirements could potentially present future challenges. 

4. How has the implementation of the DATA Act fit into your wider IT systems 
modernization efforts? 

To facilitate meeting the DATA Act deadline, the NRC developed an interim solution of 
extracting the data from the core financial system and placing it in the designated format to 
upload to the Treasury DATA Act broker.  This solution has been successfully tested.  In late 
fiscal year 2018, the NRC plans a software upgrade for its core financial system that will 
allow for a permanent automated solution to replace this interim solution. 
 

5. As you move forward with implementation, what assistance from Congressional 
supporters of the DATA Act would be most helpful to your agency? 

At this time, the NRC does not anticipate needing assistance with implementing the DATA 
Act. 


